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| have been a resident of St Clair for about 6 years now. | brought my home here because of it's
location in western Sydney and because of the area's surroundings.

The smell from the tips close by are getting worse Erskine Park is being developed faster than
the current infrastructure can handle already, and now the govenment want to put a supposed
"Green alternative" incinerator withing a few kilometers to our houses and our schools. Not to
mention the extra traffic that will be in the area because of the incinerator.

| strongly oppose this proposal and will use my power as a voter to vote out any supporting
government representatives.

We are not a dumping ground for all of Sydney !

Put this on the North Shore and see if it gets passed.



